
Walpole Cross Keys Primary School 

Newsletter - 15th February 2019 

Last Friday we held a Pyjama/Onesie day to help some of our children raise money for a  

variety of local charities, as a school we raised £61 towards their grand total of £411.  We 

are very proud of them for using their initiative to raise extra money for such good causes.  

 

Thank you to everybody who came along to our homework challenge assembly today, it was another 

lovely chance for the children to share their amazing homework projects with everybody.  These 

are displayed within the school’s library. 

 

Could we politely remind all parents and carers that children must be in school ready for  

lessons to begin at 8:50am.  From 25th February any child arriving after 8:50am will receive a late 

mark on their school record.  

 

As always, if you have any concerns please do speak with your class teacher in the first  

instance, they will endeavour to answer any queries and resolve any issues. 

 

Best Wishes, 

Ms J.Borley 

Executive Head  

Tel:  01553 828680     Email: office@walpolecrosskeys.norfolk.sch.uk 

Governors:  chairofgov@clenchwarton.norfolk.sch.uk 

www.walpolecrosskeysprimary.co.uk 

This week ...This week ...This week ...   

 On Monday our Year 3/4 pupils went 

Cadbury World.  They all coped  

 amazingly well with the journey and 

had lots of fun 

learning about 

the chocolate 

making process. 

 

 

 Tuesday morning our Year 6 pupils 

went to St Clements High School for a 

transition music lesson.   

W/C 25th February ...W/C 25th February ...W/C 25th February ...   
Monday 

Archery Club (all Years) 

Handwriting Club (all Years) 

Tuesday 

NSPCC Speak Out Assemblies 

Year 2 SATs Meeting 3:15pm 

Wednesday 

Football Club (Years 1-6) 

Thursday 

Phonics Club (Years 1&2) 

Netball Club (Years 3-6) 

Friday 

Year 6 SATs Meeting 3:15pm 

Standard Assessment Tests (SATs) Meetings 

We would like to invite Year 2 and Year 6 parents and carers to 
school for a chat about upcoming SATs: 

Year 2: Tuesday 26th February at 3:15pm  

Year 6:  Friday 1st March at 3:15pm 



 Reading Cafės:  If you would like to attend any of our upcoming Cafės 

please complete and return the slip sent to you on 13th February. 

A t t e n d a n c e 
w/c 11th February 2019:  

 Reception:   95% 

 Year 1:    93% 

 Year 2:    92% 

 Year 3:            95% 

 Year 4:            88% 

 Year 5:   94% 

 Year 6:            

95% 

Whole school 93% 

Congratulations 

Year R, 3 & 6 

(95%) 

Awards 

This week’s stars are: 

Krystian (Yr2), James (Yr4) and Hollie (Yr 5)  

Behaviour certificates were awarded to: 

Harry (Yr1) and Lewis (Yr6) 

Our ‘Thank You’ winner this week is Kyle (Yr6) 

Handwriting Awards were given to: 

Yr1: Bluebell, Grace, Auron & Harry  

Yr2: Zachary, Lillyrose & Ella 

Yr3: Ben, Sam, Evan & Fern 

Yr4:  Daisy-Rae  

Yr5 : Rihanna and Liene  

Well done everybody 

Mondays 3:15pm – 4:15pm 

Archery (all Years) 25th February to 1st April 2019 .   

For information and to book please see link below:   

https://sport.premier-education.com/children-families/search 

(please enter postcode PE34 4HD to search) 

Handwriting with Mrs Gower (all Years) 25th February to 1st 

April 2019 

£18 (6 weeks) 

Pay direct to Premier 

Sports 

 

Free 

Wednesdays 3:15pm – 4:15pm 
Football with Mr Loomes (Years 1 to 6)  

27th February to 3rd April 2019  

£3.50 per session or 

£21 for course 

Thursdays 3:15pm – 4:15pm 

Phonics with Miss Calaby (Years 1 and 2)  

28th February to 4th April 2019  

Netball with Miss Saward (Years 3 to 6)  

28th February to 4th April 2019  

Free 

 

Free 

Clubs Spring Term 2 

Events at school 

We enjoy many extra curricular events at our school and we would welcome your  

positive feedback regarding what has been enjoyed and constructive criticism about how to 

make each event even better.  Please look out for the 'Event Feedback' forms when you 

next visit school.  They are always available from the school office.  

Marvellous Mistakes:  From next half-term we will be celebrating our  

marvellous mistakes and displaying them in class.  We aim to highlight the  

importance of mistakes as part of the learning process. 



Diary Dates 

*Please be aware that dates are for guidance only and are subject to change* 

Monday 25th February Back to school (Spring Term 2) 

NSPCC Speak Out Stay Safe Assemblies Tuesday 26th February   

Year 2 SATs Meeting 3:15pm 

*parents/carers invited* 

Friday 1st March  Year 6 SATs Meeting 3:15pm 

*parents/carers invited 

Monday 4th March  Sally Beadle Assembly 

Busy Bees Reading Café (Years 3/4) 

1:40pm-3:00pm *parents/carers invited* 

Tuesday 5th March Year 6 Transition Lesson (Music) 

Wednesday 6th March PTA Meeting 2:30pm *all welcome* 

Thursday 7th March World Book Day 

Tuesday 12th March  NSPCC Workshop (Years 5/6) 

Clever Caterpillars Reading Café  

(Years R/1/2) 1:40pm-3:00pm  

*parents/carers invited* 

Friday 15th March  PTA Crafternoon *details to follow* 

Red Nose Day *details to follow* 

Monday 18th March  Year 6 BAE Assembly*letter to follow* 

Bridget Jones Assembly  

Determined Dragonflies Reading Café 

(Years 5/6) 1:40pm-3:00pm  

*parents/carers invited* 

Thursday 21st March   Year 3/4 ICT Computing Day (selected pupils) 

*letter to follow* 

SSP Dance Festival 

Parent Consultations *letter to follow* 

Tuesday 26th March Hi5 Netball (Yr 5/6) *letter to follow* 

Friday 29th March PTA Spring Disco 3:30pm-5:00pm 

£2 tickets (available after half-term) 

Monday 1st April Bridget Jones Assembly 

Wednesday 3rd April Cluster Trigolf Tournament (Yr1-4) 

*letter to follow* 

Friday 5th April Last day of Spring Term 1 

Tuesday 23rd April Back to School—Spring Term 2 

Next year the school will not be following the Norfolk Model Calendar, please 

see attached our school’s term dates for 2019-2020. 


